
My name is Jodi Plecity and I am in support of HB1273.  We need to put our election systems back to the 

basics, vote for one and be done!  I have worked and been involved in multiple elections, including one 

where I ran this last summer for City of Fargo Commission where the City of Fargo used these types of 

voting procedures.  The census from ALL the citizens I spoke to and had interaction with was total 

confusion and frustration. Not ONE person throughout my entire campaign was for this type of election 

voting process and all the citizens felt it was unfair, they were misled, and wanted it gone. Please vote in 

favor to permanently end these types of voting procedures in our state and support hb 1273. Thank you. 

Jodi Plecity 

City of Fargo resident 


